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GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY PROJECT
Institute for Policy Studies
1901 Que Street, N.W., Washington D.C. 20009 (202)234-9382

00LKETED
August 20, 1984WC

'84 AGO 21 P12:06

cme OF SS.E
00CKEilN' & SEiWo >dIn the Matter of

BRMICHMetropolitan Edison Company
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1)

Docket No. 50-289 SP

Dear Administrative Judges and Parties:

By this letter I am serving all parties with a copy of a letter of
Richard Parks to which TMIA referred in its Comments on the Commission's
Order of June 1,1984. Mr. Parks has himself previously served a copy
of his letter on the Commissioners.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lyr ne Bernabeie

Attb(ney for Three Mile Island Alert
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("')Enclosure (as stated)
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